
Notice of Hearing – Discontinuance of a Public Way in the Town of Polk, 

A public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Polk at 3680 State Road 60, 
Slinger on September 12, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., to discuss a proposed action to commence 
discontinuance of the following described town road under s. 66.1003 (4), Wis. stats., 
specifically,  a 16-foot-wide Lane in Kauth’s Addition to Highland Park, in blocks 1,2,3, and 4, 
which was the subject of the Town of Polk Resolution #06.2023. 

Clerk Alison Pecha 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/document/statutes/66.1003(4)

